
MONTESSORI CHILDREN’S HOUSE OF HAYWARD

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2024

Room #4

Dear Parents,

Our children had an exciting November. We did a lot of learning and exploring. We
are getting ready for a busy, but fun filled December.

NOVEMBER HIGHLIGHTS:

Besides the daily work, the children spent a lot of time making different art projects
which they very proudly shared with everyone in class. Our Thanksgiving celebration was
short and simple. Children were very excited to wear their Native American headbands.
Many thanks to you dear parents for your generous contributions. It was a wonderful
lunchtime feast. The children had a splendid time together.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

December is a busy month in our classroom. Besides their regular jobs, children
will spend time making ornaments to decorate our class tree.

We will have a Holiday Potluck for the children on Friday, December 20th. More
details to follow via email.

Please send all items for Friday Share Day in amarked bag or container. This prevents
confusion, loss and distraction. Items should be something about our studies in Cultural
class. At this time, we are studying about South America in Geography, amphibians in
Zoology and leaves in Botany. Family pictures are always welcome.

SPECIAL CONCERNS:

Please dress your child warmly. Please ensure every item brought to school is
labeled with your child’s name.

WINTER BREAK:

Winter Break will be from December 23rd to January 3rd. Classes resume Monday,
January 6th, 2025.

Wish you all a very HAPPY HOLIDAY and A HAPPY 2025 !!!

Kavita M Hakim



CALENDAR

Fri Dec 20th Holiday Potluck

Mon Dec 23rd - Fri Jan 3rd Winter Holidays – No class No Daycare

Mon - Jan 6th Classes and Daycare resume


